Subject: [Gbipg] fate of the IPG

From: Carla Beaudet <cbeaudet@nrao.edu>
Date: Wed, 15 Nov 2006 12:55:30 -0500

To: gbipg <gbipg@gb.nrao.edu>

Thank you everyone for your feedback. It seems pretty unanimous that the group should remain an entity, as an email group, but regular meetings should not be scheduled. Should issues arise that would benefit from a meeting, we can call one. Also, things like RFI test results will continue to go out to the group.

Carla Beaudet

Interference Protection Group Leader National Radio Astronomy Observatory Rte. 28/92 Green Bank, WV 24944 304-456-2126 www.gb.nrao.edu

Gbipg mailing list
Gbipg@listmgr.cv.nrao.edu
http://listmgr.cv.nrao.edu/mailman/listinfo/gbipg